
  

Hillcrest Marlow Heights Civic Association  

September 2, 2020 

 

Appeal for Support and Membership Dues Payment 

 

Dear Neighbor and Civic Association Member: 

 

As we began another Civic year, the Association need your support now more than ever in these 

uncertain times. As you are all aware, we had to curtail all in person meetings due to the 

Coronavirus.  At the present time we are not sure when we will be able to again assemble for in 

person meetings. We are working to try and make available virtual meetings, where you can 

participate by dialing into a number which will be provided to all up to date, dues paying 

members.  These meetings may be audio only or audio visual depending on each member’s level 

of comfort and technical support. Please rest assured that even while we are not meeting in 

person, members of the leadership will still be engaged with community leadership, as well as 

County leadership. 

 

Here is how you can help the Association continue its mission of community support and 

outreach. 

 

 Please pay your current dues as soon as possible.   When talking with your neighbors, 

please encourage them to join the Association, and reach out to other community 

residents who may not belong to the association.  You can pay online using the 

Membership Application Form on the Membership page of our website or you can mail 

it to HMHCA, P.O. Box 799, Temple Hills, MD 20757. 

 

 Your prompt payment of dues is critical as we did not have a community day program 

which helps to defray the cost of mailings, and the association office at Iverson Mall. 

 

We are praying for the safety of you and your family, and our neighbors in our neighborhood.  

We look forward to reconnecting with you soon. 

 

May God Bless each of you, 

George Hanna, 

Vice President  

Phone (240) 723-5200 


